
Save the Date!
In Celebration of the Signing 
of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act
Department of Citywide Administrative Services and
Mayor’s Office for People with Disabilities are co-hosting a

Citywide 55-a Diversity Career Fair 
Thursday, July 17, 2025

Interested in attending? Complete the Jobseeker Referral 
form and upload your resume using the link below. 

https://bit.ly/NYCATWORK
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